
U.S. Department of Energy

789-B Building Improvements

Savannah River Site

Aiken/Aiken/South Carolina

The Building for 789-B serves as the back-up water treatment facility for the Site's domestic water system. The building was last upgraded in
1994. Since that time, the building has experienced issues that need correcting to keep it as a functioning backup facility.

B1.3 - Routine maintenance
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